
The CELC project is administered by Palliative Care
Queensland and supported by funding from Northern
Queensland Primary Health Network (NQPHN) through the
Australian Government's PHN program.

About the Community of Practice (CoP)
The Palliative Care Health Professionals Community of Practice is a network bringing together health
professionals who provide both palliative care support and service provision. The CoP aims to bring together
health professionals to: improve connections; build relationships; nurture leadership skills and continuously
improve the supports and services we all provide. The CoP will include Palliative Care case study discussions,
guest speakers and an opportunity to share information, new initiatives, latest resources/tools, and
research/best practice as well as identifying gaps and sharing opportunities. 

How often does this Community of Practice meet?
Meeting dates and topics are listed below with all meetings held Tuesdays from 10am to 11am via Teams.
Sessions are recorded and distributed after to the members to enhance learnings.

Date Topic

Tuesday 14 February 2023 Communication in palliative care- education opportunities

Tuesday 11 April 2023 End of life law – keeping you up-to-date

For more information:
Contact the Connecting End of Life Care Project Team by email

celct@pallitaivecareqld.org.au or ring 07 3842 3242



How do I join the Community of Practice?
Email our team at celct@palliativecareqld.org.au to receive a calendar invite and Teams link to join the meeting.
This CoP is free to join.
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